To AWS Board of Standards:

The Fall Carnival Steering Committee would again like to
request permission to sell Late-Hours passes, giving coeds an ex-
tension of hours until 1:30 A.M, on the night of Fall Carnival,
November 12, 1960, In past years this aspect of Carnival has
proved fo be a most effective way of raising money for Charity,
Last year this booth alone grossed over $1,00, Translated into
food purchases, just the sales of Late-Hour passes sent over
seventeen and a half tons of surplus foodstuff to families in
distress,

We believe that the Late-Hour prvieleges will be especially
appreciated this year, since we are planning to present the Carnival
awards on the evening of Carnival itself, rather than at a special
banquet the following day, as has been the custom previously. This
will keep people at Carnival until nearly midnight, and without the
privelege of extended hours, the members of the winning housing units
would have no time to get together., This year the Commons will be
open for all food services and dancing until 1:30 A.M, to provide a
place for students to congregate.

The Steering Commiftee will greatly appreciate your giving
utmost consideration to our request, We think this is a great oppor-
tunity for the women of AWS fo make their contribution to charity,
not only be granting Late=Hour priveTeges but also by participating
in their sales,

Thank you,
Jim Russ

General Chairman
Fall Carnival



